
 

CITY OF ST. LOUIS 

CITY COUNSELOR’S OFFICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS—LEGAL SERVICES/SPECIAL COUNSEL 

 

Date of Issuance:  August 30, 2023 

Proposal Due:    October 11, 2023 at 5:00 pm CST 

The City of St. Louis has issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) to compile an approved list of law firms to 

perform various legal services at the request of the City Counselor.  This RFP may be found at 

https://www.stlouis-mo.gov/government/departments/counselor/index.cfm under “Procurement”, on 

the City’s procurement page (https://www.stlouis-mo.gov/government/procurement/), and by emailing 

Nancy Walsh at walshn@stlouis-mo.gov.  The deadline for questions regarding the RFP is Friday, 

September 29, 2023.  The deadline for submitting a proposal is 5:00 pm on Wednesday, October 11, 2023.  

Proposals must be submitted in strict accordance with the instructions in the RFP.  The City shall not be 

bound based on any proposal submitted.  Minority and Women-Owned Business Enterprises are 

encouraged to apply. 

https://www.stlouis-mo.gov/government/departments/counselor/index.cfm

